
Dates for your Diary  

22nd January 2024 Year 6 NuCastle Science afternoon 

5th February 2024 Children’s Mental Health Week 

12th February 2024 Year 6 Discovery Museum STEM 

14th February 2024 Valentines Disco 

15th February 2024 Year 6 Discovery Museum STEM 

19th February 2024 Half Term 

 
  

  
 

 

       Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Spring Term 1st  edition 

 
Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 12th January 2024  

Reception 83% 
Year 1 93% 
Year 2 85% 
Year 3 97% 

Year 4 96% 
Year 5 99% 

Year 6 93% 
Weekly average (5-11) 93% 

Every child deserves the very best – give 

them their right to an education! 

 

A huge ‘Well done’ to Year 5 this week with 

an impressive 99% attendance. 

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery  Phoenix 

Reception Hallie 

Year 1 Callum 

Year 2 Aizah H 

Year 3 Denisa 

Year 4 Ollie P 

Year 5 Scarlett 

Year 6 Taran 

Hi Arp Abbie 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:   

Happy New Year to you all - I hope you all had a lovely break.   

Wow! - What a brilliant start to the term. Our attendance this week 

has been much better and the children have returned to school 

looking smart (some fab new haircuts!) and with great attitudes to 

learning. We really do scrub up well here at Broadwood!! 

We are arranging lots of exciting projects this term which include 

working with the Theatre Royal and a local artist! Watch this 

space……. ……… 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Spot on! 

 

                                                                                             
As many of you know, Broadwood Primary School is part of the West End Schools’ Trust which is now made up of 9 local schools; 
Lemington Riverside Primary school is now officially a member of our Trust.  
Funding and many of our fantastic projects comes through the West Trust. Within the West Trust, there is a range of networking 

opportunities for staff and for older children as we recognise some children across the schools will attend the same high school.  

Courses for parents are held across the West Trust throughout the year. If there is anything you feel would benefit the local 

community in regards to training, support for parents, please speak to Mrs Stewart or the school office.  

Look at our notice board to see what is on offer as we will keep you informed of opportunities within the local community. 

We recognise as a school, we are much stronger when we are 

in collaboration with others. 


